

Local Youth Network Management Group Record

Area	South West Wiltshire LYN
Date	23/11/16 Times 7.15-8.30pm Venue Nadder Centre, Tisbury
Present	Sarah, Georgia, Miranda Zita, Bridget, George, Steve, Jon Mike Lennard
Apologies	Kieran, Emily, Natanha
Agenda Ite	ms
1	Welcome and Apologies
2	Notes/actions from meeting held on 22.9.16
3	Joint working with Salisbury Transition City CIC
4	Offer for young people at the Enterprise Hub (Wilton Hill development)
5	Outcome from 'Our Community Matters' event
6	Area Board funding update
7	Seeds4Success contract update
8	Monday evening offer at the Nadder Centre
9	Linking with Outdoor Learning Team (Brokerswood)
10	AOB
Decisions	
1	Steve to consider arranging next meeting on a different day to allow others who have activities on Wednesdays to be able to attend.
2	Bridget/Zita proposed using funding for remaining Anybody Can Cook sessions in the Nadder Centre instead to coincide with the new Monday evening offer. Steve to liaise with Anybody Can Cook for update and with Cllr Green, as Chalke Valley area was due to receive the sessions. Group agreed further work required to consider how best to support young people requiring advice and guidance on careers/work experience.
3	Mike to liaise with Jaki Farrell re. showing a free film to prompt a local discussion about how to support sustainable living. Bridget suggested Nadder Community Energy might also like to attend.
4	Steve to link up Sue from Our Wilton with Jaki to consider local consultation of young people in Wilton area.
5	Future projects and priorities to come to LYN management group for further consideration.
6	£23,330 youth funding still available for 2016/17.
7	Update to be shared at Area Board meeting on 7.12.16.
8	Recommendation given below.
9	Bridget to liaise with Simon Fowler re. use of Fonthill Estate and Bison Farm in West Knoyle. Steve to ask Cllr Green to liaise with Wilton Estate. Other options also to be explored. Once locations are established Steve to liaise with Darren re. series of events in summer 2017.
10	Jon reported that PlayUp in Bath offer excellent GPS activity for young people.
Recommer	ndations to Area Board

1	The LYN recommends to the South West Wiltshire Area Board that £5,000 be
	allocated towards costs associated to run the Monday evening youth offer at
	Nadder Centre in 2017. Costs are likely to include transport, gym memberships,
	room hire, food ingredients and instructor charges. Full details will be reported at
	next Area Board meeting.